


Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 2:32 PM
To:
Subject: Planning Inspectorate APP/C3430/C/23/3330315: Featherstone Fish Bar, WV10 7AT

 

The Planning Inspectorate (England) 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

The Planning Inspectorate (Wales) 
Crown Buildings, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate 
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

How we use your information 
The Planning Inspectorate takes its data protection responsibilities for the information you
provide us with very seriously. To find out more about how we use and manage your
personal data, please go to our privacy notice.




